
 

 

 

 

25 June 2020 

 

To whom it may concern. 

An initiative like The Bureau would provide the sharing of WA innovation stories 

nationally and internationally that is so desperately needed.  

Unfortunately, all too often our local backyard success stories are not given the 

profile they deserve especially across Australian executives. 

As WA State Manager for AGL I am keen to promote the opportunities that exist 

within WA to our broader national organisations.  

I welcome and commend Business News’ proposal for The Bureau and express my 

support for the state to engage this service. 

 

Jackie Shervington 

WA State Manager 

 

 


